Tia Scarce

Chevron should absolutely be required to fully clean the site so that future restoration work can be
accomplished without working around continued contamination. A healthy estuary is the
goal--nothing short of full removal of contaminated soils is acceptable. Unocal/Chevron reaped the
benefits of the site; they must pay the costs of remediation, not the citizens of Edmonds or the
wildlife who call Puget Sound home.



